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Adaro Clarifies Regarding Misinformation In Media 

Jakarta, February 2
nd

, 2012 – PT Adaro Energy Tbk (IDX: ADRO) would like to clarify 

with regards to some recent coverage in the local media about our potential net income for 

2011 and this year, this is a misquote, please recall that our financial statements for 2011 are 

still being audited and they will be issued on March 30. Adaro suggests its shareholders 

continue to consider market consensus.  
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